
17 February 2022

Excellency,

I have the honour to refer to General Assembly resolution 75/326 on the
modalities for the international meeting entitled, “Stockholm+50: a healthy planet for
the prosperity for all – our responsibility, our opportunity”. In this regard, I am
pleased to circulate a letter dated 14 February 2022 from the Co-hosts of the international
meeting - the Permanent Representatives of Kenya and Sweden, regarding the six Co-
Chairs for the three leadership dialogues of the international meeting.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Abdulla SHAHID

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York


